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CUSD TITLE VI  
INDIAN EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

CUSD PROFESSIONAL LEARNING CENTER 
MARCH 9, 2023  

MEETING MINUTES  
 

Members in attendance: 
Cyndi Alexander           David Navarro 
Jeremy Aliason              Jeff Mills 
Gabrielle Mills               Alexander Gonzales 
Robyn Snyder                Kym McMills   
 

 
 
 
Attendance 

The meeting was called to order at 5:40 PM by Mr. Aliason and he welcomed everyone in 
attendance.   

Call to Order 
Introductions 
Public Comments 

Jeremy Aliason asked the committee to review and approve the meeting minutes from January 12, 
2023.  The meeting minutes were approved, (Gabby Mills 1st motion to approve the meeting 
minutes, Cyndi Alexander 2nd the motion to approve the last PAC meeting minutes) and no revisions 
or corrections were made. 

Approval of Minutes 

The committee was reviewing the final agenda for the upcoming Family Night on March 16, 2023.   FAMILY NIGHT 

The committee would like to implement possibly having more Title VI meetings.  The committee 
would like to see more student representatives at each meeting.  We value the input from the 
students and their reflection and experience with the program.  The committee would like to 
establish a “who to email” address for parents/students to email about all items Title VI.  Set it up so 
it routes to Kym McMills or Robyn Snyder.  Some of next year’s objectives for the program are 
sending newsletters that include (in the initial newsletter) all the program information, important 
dates for Native Americans (i.e. November Native American Indian Heritage Month, Annual Native 
American Youth Conference at Fresno State, Earth Day event in April). 

 
 Announcements 

The next PAC meeting will be in May 2023.  This will be the final meeting for the 22-23 school year.  
This will be our advertised public hearing meeting for CUSD applying for the EASIE Grant for the 
23-23 school year. 
Mr. Aliason thanked everyone for attending the meeting. 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 PM 

 
 
Adjournment 


